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1. What is the current status of the tender for the provision of flags for the top of Parliament House?
2. If decided, are the flags of the winning tenderer Australian made or foreign made?
3. Was there any consideration made by DPS of the nation or origin of the tenderers or was that immaterial to

the tender?

Answer 

The tender process is now complete. The flags are manufactured in Australia; however DPS cannot 
confirm that all of the flag components are sourced in Australia. 

DPS adheres to the Commonwealth Procurement Rules and therefore the nation or origin of the 
tenderers is immaterial to the tender. 


